
Thank you for allowing me to be of service to the Boulder area. The regional assembly 
in September was held and new regional positions were elected on. You can see the 
still open positions below. The Boulder area had only one GSR attend the meet. 
 
The CRCNA Committee is still needing to have home groups from the region sign up to 
host the hospitality room. No homemade food can be brought in. All food must be store 
bought or brought in from a restaurant. This rule is per the hotel.  
 
Online registration for CRCNA will be closing sometime in October. There was no 
specific date given. The CRCNA merchandise sales online have closed. However, there 
will be more merchandise at the convention for purchase.  
 
Open Regional positions: 
Camp Out- 
.Treasure  
Womens Retreat- 
.Vice Chair 
.Secretary  
CRCNA- 
.Chair 
.Treasure 
.Vice Treasure 
 
The next regional meeting will be on  
November 18th, 2018 
At 
The Elks Lodge 
2475 W 26th Ave, Denver, CO 80211 
 
 
With Gratitude, 
 
Adam S. 
 


